
 
 

Monday 24th February – Term 4 starts. 
Monday 3rd March – Friday 7th March – Book 
week – keep an eye out for more information 
about this! 
Thursday 6th March – World Book Day – 
children can come to school dressed as their 
favourite character. 
Friday 14th March – Trust Development day – 
no school for children. 
Parent consultations to be booked through 
the Arbor app. 

o Monday 17th March – Parent 
consultations 3:30pm-6:00pm. 

o Tuesday 18th March – Beetles all day 
Parent consultations 8:30am-4:00pm. 

o Wednesday 19th March – Grasshoppers 
all day Parent consultations 8:30am-
4:00pm. 

o Thursday 20th March – Crickets all day 
Parent consultations 8:30am-4:00pm. 

 
Wednesday 2nd April – Easter Worship KS1 – 
family are welcome in the hall for a 9:30am 
start. 
Friday 4th April –Easter cake sale from 
2:30pm in the hall. 
Friday 4th April – Last day of term. 
 
 
 
 

PE   Our PE day is Thursday. Please ensure your child is 
wearing their house coloured t-shirt, plain black jogging 
bottoms and their school jumper. Thank you to the families 
that are consistently sending children in the correct PE kit. 
Weather  Please ensure your child has a named coat with 
them everyday. 
Water  Please send in a named water bottle for your child 
to drink from, this can be refilled at school. 
  
  

Curriculum 
History – Victorian toys. 
Geography – The UK. 
Music—Hans Zimmer. 
RE-Salvation. 
Computing– Robot algorithms. 
Outside PE— Health and wellbeing. 
Inside PE – Gymnastics. 
Art – Henry Moore. 
Science – Plants 
Maths – Multiplication, division and 
fractions. 
English – Persuasive writing & letters. 
DT – Wind powered cars. 

 Reading at home 
Children should read at least 5 x a week 
with an adult.  Any additional 
independent reading should be recorded 
in addition to reading with an adult.  
Home learning: 
This term’s home learning has been 
uploaded onto Google Classroom. 
Please upload your homework onto 
Google Classroom so we can see what 
you’ve completed or bring it into class 
so we can share it here. 
Parents: 
Would you like to share a traditional story from 
your culture or read a book to our classes 
during book week? Please let us know, we’d 
love to have a range of stories shared from you. 

This term our Christian Value is… 
 

 
  Our ‘big question’ we will be 
thinking about carefully is 
‘Why does Easter matter to 

Christians?’ 
  

Welcome back everyone, we hope you’ve had a wonderful break and are 
looking forward to all the fun this term will bring!😊  


